Immunization Records Now Available Online
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SANTA FE, NM - The New Mexico Department of Health, in partnership with the New Mexico
Immunization Program announce the launch of VaxViewNM, a new public portal for the New
Mexico Statewide Immunization Information System. For the first time, parents and guardians
will have access to official immunization records.

The website, vaxviewnm.org, allows families to see, save and print their child’s immunization
records without a doctor’s office visit. It eliminates the need to carry multiple or outdated
documents. The portal is accessible on both desktops and mobile devices.

First time visitors will be required to enter initial information such as patient name, date of birth,
gender, their relationship to the patient and contact information. The user will then request a
validation code via text messaging or email. After receiving and entering the validation code, the
immunization record will open in a new window.

The secure portal uses a two-factor authentication via text messaging or email to validate the
patient, parent, or guardian’s identity before allowing access. After three unsuccessful attempts
to find the immunization record, the system will lock the user out for 30 minutes.

For more information on VaxViewNM, contact the NMSIIS help desk at (833) 882-6454 or
(505) 827-2356.




